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Gloria Lien has dedicated her life to music, 
driven by a passion to share its joy with 
others. She currently serves as the Director of 
Music at Lord of Life Lutheran Church, where 
she expertly manages the music program and 
concert series, while also playing the organ. 
With a background in piano studies at 
Concordia College in Moorhead, MN, she has 
amassed a wealth of experience that includes 
teaching public school music, performing 
with touring groups, providing private lessons, 
and engaging in various church-related 
endeavors. 
 

 
Contact Gloria at 602-418-2989 or 

gloria.hope.lien@gmail.com 


